
 

This notice is provided in accordance with Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Local Development) (England) (Amendment) Regulations 2012. 
 

The title of the document which the Council intends to submit to the Secretary of State is the 
Dacorum ‘Pre-Submission Site Allocations’ as amended by the Focused Changes now 
proposed. The Site Allocations DPD is the second part of the Council’s new local plan. Its 
principal role is to deliver the objectives of the Core Strategy, by establishing detailed 
proposals and requirements for particular sites and areas. It allocates sites for future 
development in the Borough; defines the boundaries of planning designations; and ensures 
appropriate infrastructure is identified and delivered alongside new development.  
 

Focused Changes to the Pre-Submission Site Allocations have been published for a six 
week period. Representations must be received by the Council between Wednesday 12 
August and 5.15pm Wednesday 23 September 2015.  
 

Representations can be made in writing, on the prescribed forms, to the Strategic Planning 
and Regeneration Team, Dacorum Borough Council, Civic Centre, Marlowes, Hemel 
Hempstead, Hertfordshire, HP1 1HH; via electronic communication using the Council’s 
online planning portal; or by emailing the prescribed form to 
strategic.planning@dacorum.gov.uk 
 

Representations may be accompanied by a request to be notified of any of the following: (a) 
that the Site Allocations has been submitted to the Secretary of State for independent 
examination, (b) that the person appointed to carry out the independent examination has 
published their recommendations and/or (c) that the Site Allocations has been formally 
adopted by the Council. 
 

Copies of the Pre-Submission Site Allocations – Focused Changes, the Sustainability 
Appraisal Report Addendum (upon which comments can also be made) and the 
representation form are available: 

 on the Council’s website www.dacorum.gov.uk/siteallocations 

 via the Council’s consultation portal; http://consult.dacorum.gov.uk/portal/ 

 at public libraries within the borough during normal opening hours; and 

 at Borough Council’s offices during the following opening hours: 
 

Civic Centres Berkhamsted Hemel Hempstead Tring 

Monday 
9am-12.30pm 
and 1.30pm-5pm 

8.45 am - 5.15 pm 
9am-12.30pm 
and 1.30pm-5pm 

Tuesday 9.30am - 2pm 8.45 am - 5.15 pm CLOSED 

Wednesday CLOSED 8.45 am - 5.15 pm 9.30pm-2pm 

Thursday 9.30am - 2pm 8.45 am - 5.15 pm CLOSED 

Friday 9.30am - 2pm 8.45 am - 4.45 pm 9.30pm-2pm 

 

Please contact the Strategic Planning and Regeneration team at 
strategic.planning@dacorum.gov.uk or phone 01442 228660 or 228471 if you have any 
questions. 
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